From: Rowan James HQ-1UKA

Sent: ‘ Thursday 25 July 2019 10:45
To: '
- Ce: ]
Subject: RE: Your Freedom of Information request at the Department of Foreign Affairs and

Trade - Our Ref FOI/Req/19/214

Dear Mr Foxe,

I refer to your recently submitted request for information, made under the terms of the Freedom of
Information Act 2014, in which you requested the following:

Copies of any records held relating or referring to the following security alert issued by the U.S.
government relating to the Longitude music festival: https://ie.usembassy.gov/security-alert-longitude-
festival-on-july-5-7-2019/

I have consulted with colleagues in this Department and conducted a search of our files and have found no records
that fall within the scope of your request.

Regards,
James

Jamies Rowan

Desk Officer - US and Canada
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